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Standing Committee of Officials (SCO) 
This communiqué highlights the key outcomes of the SCO meeting held on 02 March 2021. 
 

Outcomes of SCO meeting 
 

SCO noted the ongoing work involving the EESS IT platform, with a preferred vendor selected and 

a project plan for development established.  

SCO noted work has been initiated on the 2021-2022 Annual Distribution Proposal, including 

identifying equipment for the 2021-2022 check testing program. 

 

Attendees / Apologies 

Attendees Apologies 

 

• Donna Heelan, QLD SCO Chair 

• Brian Richardson, QLD SCO Secretariat  

• Adam Murdoch, VIC 

• Rob Faunt, SA 

• Ron Keelty, NSW 

• Chris Wicks, NT 

• Mark Wogan, NZ 

• Peter Morfee, NZ 

• Don Saunders, WA 

• Andrew Goldsworthy, TAS 

 

• Michael Mosslar, ACT 

• Ian Burgwin, VIC 

• Saj Abdoolakhan, WA 

• Nabil Yazdani, WA 
 

 

Next meeting 
The next meeting will be held on 25 May 2021.  
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